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12th January 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sussex Cricket Club have kindly offered to run an indoor cricket club, for four 
weeks, starting on Wednesday 19th January for children in key stage two. There 
are only 20 places, which will be allocated on a first come basis.  
 
The sessions will be from 3.15pm to 4.15pm in the Herbert Shiner Hall, where you 
will need to collect your child. The session dates are on: 
 

 Wednesday 19th January 

 Wednesday 26th January 

 Wednesday 2nd February 

 Wednesday 9th February 

The children will already be in their P.E. kits; however, they will need a drink.  
 
If your child would like to attend the cricket sessions, please sign up on 
Schoolsbuddy. Once signed up, if your child cannot attend a session, please can 
you ensure they tell me that they cannot attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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